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Member Recruitment 
 
We are currently processing two firefighter applications. We hope to come forward for Council 
Approval at the March Meeting. Additionally, we are processing two support volunteer 
applications. These individuals are helping with tasks around the station and are ineligible to 
respond to emergency calls. 
 

New Computers 
 
CPD Reserve Officers Jeff Seeman and Adam Johnson have helped CFD tremendously in 
having computers set up within the station and on Engine 21. We are able to begin moving 
forward with electronic patient care reporting, state and national data reporting, and weekly 
vehicle checks. 
 

Training 
 
We completed SCBA Fit Testing this past weekend qualifying three of our members for 
interior firefighting. Other members still need additional training prior to being cleared. This 
test is an annual requirement. We would like to extend a huge thank you to Grays Harbor Fire 
District #2, City of Hoquiam Fire Department, and the City of Aberdeen Fire Department for 
allowing us to join them in this effort. 
 
We are starting to prepare for annual Wildland Fire Qualification. Later in the Agenda, we 
have an agreement with the Washington State Department of Natural Resources to allow for 
these qualifications. 
 
We have trained two members on driving apparatus. They have passed their written tests 
and are currently going through their drive time requirements prior to completing their final 
drive test. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Nick Falley 
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